
 

NOTICE:   Prior Authorization Grid Updates for  
BCBSAZ Health Choice Medicaid and Health 
Choice Pathway 
 

December 29, 2022 
 
Dear Provider,  
Effective 02/01/2023, the following codes will require prior authorization:   
 

Applies to BCBSAZ Health Choice Medicaid and Health Choice Pathway  

Medical Pharmacy Q5126, J0893, J1456, J9393, J9394, J2327, J0225, J9055 

Applies to BCBSAZ Health Choice Medicaid  

Chiropractic over 21 years old 98940, 98941, 98942, 98943 

 

Effective 02/01/2023, the following codes will no longer require prior authorization:   

Applies to BCBSAZ Health Choice Medicaid and Health Choice Pathway  

Medical Codes 

63655, 63685, 91110, 91111, 91112, 33208, 33210, 33211, 
33212, 33213, 33285, 33249, 33262, 33263, 33264, 33240, 
33230, 33275, 33990, 33991, 33979, 93229, 93228, 93272, 
93270, 93268, 93271, 64461, 64462, 64463 
 
  

 
 
Reminder: All out of network providers require Prior Authorization for all services 

BCBSAZ Health Choice Prior Authorization (PA) Guidelines and PA Grids are available online by 
visiting: 

HCA: https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/-> Provider Tab -> PA Guidelines 
HCP: https://www.healthchoicepathway.com/ -> Provider Tab -> Provider Information 

 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Network Provider Performance Representative.  
 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab 

 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/
https://www.healthchoicepathway.com/

